
 
 
30 May 2002 
 
 
Ms Kanwaljit Kaur 
General Manager 
Regulatory Affairs – Gas 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
PO Box 1199 
Dickson ACT 2602 
 
Dear Ms Kaur, 
 
Re: GasNet Proposed Access Arrangement 2003 – 2007  
 
On behalf of the participants associated with this submission, EnergyAdvice thanks the 
Commission for the opportunity to make comment on the Access Arrangement proposed 
by GasNet Australia (Operations) Pty Ltd. 
 
EnergyAdvice has made several submissions to the ACCC on various issues representing 
a large segment of the major energy users in Australia and is again pleased to represent 
twelve of its major clients in an effort to present to the Commission, aspects of the 
proposed Access Arrangement which will have significant adverse impacts on our 
clients’ businesses. 
 
We believe that we have taken a balanced approach when reviewing the proposed Access 
Arrangement with comment in this submission designed to assist the Commission with its 
consideration of aspects of the Victorian gas market not readily identified or tabled by 
any other participant sector of the market. 
 
We offer our further assistance should the Commission wish to clarify or develop any 
issues raised in this submission. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Rick Gallienne  
Director 

 


